1988 No. 3 8

II
The Minister of Foreign Affairs and Cults of Bolivia to the Ambassador of Canada

(Translation)
La Paz, March 22, 1988
Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I have the honour to reply to your Note dated 22 March 1988 setting forth the
terms and conditions of the “Foreign Investment Insurance Agreement”, which Note
reads as follows:

“(See Canadian Note of March 22, 1988)”

In response to the above, I am pleased to state that the above-quoted provisions
are acceptable to my Government and that, accordingly, the above-transcribed Note
together with the present communication shall constitute an agreement between our
two Governments taking effect as of this date.

I take the opportunity to express renewed assurances of my highest esteem and
consideration.

GUILLERMO BEDREGAL GUTIERREZ
Minister of Foreign Affairs and Cults

His Excellency Mr. Keith A. Bezanson,
Ambassador,
La Paz.



